
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The 2019 Year 11 Dinner Dance will be held on Wednesday 3 July at AQWA Function Centre, 
Sorrento from 6pm to 10:30pm.  
 
Formal occasions such as the Dinner Dance require dressing in a special way to help generate a 
sense of occasion. We therefore ask all Year 11 students to have a mature understanding of the 
dress code appropriate for the Dinner Dance, be mindful of their choice of attire and ensure a 
reasonable standard of modesty. 
 
Male students are asked to wear trousers and button-up shirt (tie and jacket are optional). Female 
students are asked to wear the type of attire worn to a dinner at a restaurant or a significant family 
function or ceremony. We ask females to refrain from wearing outfits that are very short, have 
plunging necklines, bare midriffs, or low-cut backs (below the waist). Please also be mindful about 
your choice of shoes.  Neither female nor males will be allowed to remove their shoes at the venue. 
 
Students must arrive and enter AQWA between 6pm and 6.30pm. The Dinner Dance will end 
promptly at 10.30pm and students will not be permitted to leave before 10.30pm.  Parents are asked 
to ensure that appropriate arrangements for students returning home are in place prior to the 
commencement of the evening. Students must be picked up from the Function Room entrance. 
 
On arrival students must register with the staff present. Pre-dinner drinks will be served in the foyer 
& aquarium. Students will then move to the Function Centre where they will be seated for a buffet 
dinner and dancing to music provided by the DJ. 
 
It is an expectation that all students will respect College policies regarding grooming and 
behaviour. Students are NOT to bring, use or be in possession of any drugs, cigarettes or alcohol 
as defined by the College’s Drug Policy.  We urge students to avoid disappointment and 
embarrassment by ensuring that College expectations are adhered to.  The College will have the 
right to refuse entry to any student that they feel have not met these simple guidelines.     
 
Students are required to attend usual school hours on Wednesday 3 July and Thursday 4 July. 
Students will require a medical certificate if they are absent on the day of or after the Dinner Dance.  
 
A professional photographer will be available on the night of the Dinner Dance. Students and parents 
should be aware that, should they have a photo taken, it will appear on a password protected 
website. The website details will be given to students in the weeks following the Dinner Dance. 
 
The cost of the Dinner Dance ticket is $90.00 per person which can be paid via Consent2Go or at 
the College. Please RSVP via Consent2Go by Monday 17 June.  
 
Students and parents are also required to complete and sign the attached Dinner Dance Permission 
Form and return it to Student Services by Monday 17 June. 
 
We very much look forward to celebrating this wonderful event with the Year 11 students. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Carla Pastorelli 
Leader of Wellbeing – Year 11 
 
23 May 2019 
 


